Selectmen's Workshop March 19, 2021 Via Zoom

Attendance:

Selectmen: Scott Rice, Charyl Reardon, Gil Rand

Staff: Judy Welch Public: Bill Waterhouse

Scott called workshop to order at 1:00pm.

The Board received one bid to replace the controls at the sewer treatment facility.

Laviolette Controls: \$77,900.00 (without PH Analyzer and chlorine analyzer)

\$107,900.00 (with PH Analyzer and chlorine analyzer)

Scott motioned to accept the base bid of \$77,900.00 and will speak with Kathy to see if the analyzers are need this year. Gil seconded the motion.

The Board discussed a phased reopening plan.

Gil motioned to adjourn the workshop at 1:35pm. Charyl seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

March 23, 2021